
Scholarships for BCS Students  

 
 

Two Laptop Scholarships for BCS Students from past BCSHons graduates 
 

The students who followed and successfully completed the Bachelor of Computer Science 

(Special) degree program and currently they are working in the leading software companies 

collectively offered two brand-new laptops for BCS first year students (SC/2020 batch) who are 

very keen on education but cannot afford to purchase a laptop.  

Ceremonial handover of the laptop was taken place in the Department of Computer Science from 

the Head of the Department, Professor W. A. Indika, academic members of the department, and 

two BCSHons graduates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


